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Dear staff, parents and carers,  

Following our notification on 19 March 2025 (below) about water quality testing, remediation 
was completed prior to the Autumn School Holidays by a qualified and accredited 
tradesperson on the remaining tap in Building G at Mount Pleasant Public School.   

Planned work over the Autumn School Holidays  

The school holidays are the ideal time to complete maintenance and project work across the 
state without disrupting learning.  

Re-testing of the affected tap outlet by the independent hygienist during the Autumn School 
Holidays has confirmed the results meet the requirements of the Australian Drinking Water 
Guidelines.  

Access to the classroom tap outlet in Building G has now been restored. 

The health, safety and wellbeing of all members of our school and the local community are 
our highest priorities.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Works notification issued 19 March 2025  

Dear staff, parents and carers, 

Following the works notification on 12 March 2025 for Mount Pleasant Public School, 
remediation on taps and bubblers where traces of bacteria were detected has now been 
completed by a qualified and accredited tradesperson. 

Re-testing of the affected taps and bubblers by the independent hygienist has confirmed the 
results meet the requirements of the Australian Drinking Water Guidelines. 

Access to these taps and bubblers has now been restored, with the exception of the tap in 
Building G where traces of lead were detected. 

Access to this particular tap in Building G remains restricted with signage installed to remind 
students and staff not to use it. We are continuing to work with a plumber and independent 
hygienist to remediate this tap. 

mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/
https://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/infrastructure/schools/2/2647/general/Works_notification_-_19_March_2025.pdf
https://www.nhmrc.gov.au/about-us/publications/australian-drinking-water-guidelines
https://www.nhmrc.gov.au/about-us/publications/australian-drinking-water-guidelines
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When remediation is finished on the Building G tap, the school will receive a clearance 
certificate from the independent hygienist to restore access to and use the tap. 

The health and wellbeing of students, staff and the local community is our highest priority. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work

   

 

mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/

